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Rt. Honourable Helen Clark

Administrator
United Nations Development Programme
One United Nations Plaza
New York, NY 10017 
United States
 February 28th, 2013

Dear Ms. Clark,

As Co-Chairs of the Open Government Partnership (OGP), we recognize and applaud the United Nations Development Programme’s significant investments to help governments around the world increase transparency, effectiveness and accountability through improved policies, management and regulations.  OGP recognizes that the United Nations Development Programme has a considerable amount of knowledge and technical expertise in areas that could help countries effectively advance an open government agenda.  

Recognizing our shared objectives in this area, we write to invite the United Nations Development Programme to partner with OGP.  This partnership is voluntary, and would not imply any changes to OGP’s current governance structure.  This structured partnership will afford us with a mechanism to streamline and improve coordination between OGP and multilateral organizations that are deeply involved in supporting open government initiatives on the ground.  

You will find much more detail on the proposed next steps in the attached OGP Multilateral Engagement Framework, which was approved by the OGP Steering Committee in December.  If after reviewing this document you would like to accept this invitation, the next step in the process is to send the Co-Chairs a letter of intent that includes the following:

· An endorsement of the OGP principles described in the framework;

· A commitment to operate according to the guidelines for all OGP-related activities;

· A general outline of the areas in which the United Nations Development Programme seeks to work with OGP;

· The lead contact from the United Nations Development Programme to liaise with the OGP Support Unit.

Moving forward, the Support Unit and the OGP Networking Mechanism will manage day-to-day coordination with OGP’s multilateral partners, with guidance and oversight from OGP’s Peer Learning and Support subcommittee.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   We look forward to partnering with the United Nations Development Programme.
Yours Sincerely, 

[image: image1.jpg]



Warren Krafchik

Director

International Budget Partnership
Kuntoro Mangkusubroto
Head of President's Delivery Unit for Development Monitoring and Oversight

Government of Indonesia
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Francis Maude

Minister for the Cabinet Office and Paymaster General

Government of the United Kingdom

Open Government Partnership Co-Chairs

Cc: Geraldine Fraser-Moleketi, UNDP; Linda Frey, OGP Support Unit
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